


Needless to say that this is in no way an expression of non-confidence in the three 
IC-Members. It is solely an expression of deep worries against the procedure as 
applied by Mr. Cookson also seen in the light of what he has publicly declared about 
me and my Presidency, witnessing little or no objectivity towards me. 
  
Allow me to present my apologies for bothering you with this subject. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Hein Verbruggen 
  

 


